NINETEENTH FLOOR
RICHARDSON BUILDING
ONE LOMBARD PLACE

R3B 2L3

April 12th, 1979

United States

Nuclear Regulatary Camission
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: MR. JCSEPH M. HENDRIE,

CIAIRMAN, NUCLEAR
REGULATORY COMMIIUSION

Dear Sir:

I am writing you in my capacity as Chairman cf the Manitcka Bar
Association Sub-Secticn cn Natural Rescurces and Envircrmental
Law.

Cur Committees are most interested in studying the Three Mile
Island nuclear reactor incident at Harrisiaxrg, Pa. In this
regard I would appreciate your forwariiry to myself the terms of
reference for the Camittee which has been established to in-
vesticate this unfortunate accident, as well as all interim and
final reports which it may issue.

I understand that last month a Government Task Force issued a
report to President Carter relating to the dispesal of radio-
active wastes and I would be interested in receiving a copy of
that report as well.

I might add that our Sub~Secticons have been studying the various
legal implications of nuclear power plant cperaticns for same time
and that the Three Mile Island incident is accordingly of great
interest to us.

Thanking you in advance for your anticipated cocperaticn.

Yours truly,
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BARRY G. BERGH
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